



Dear Educator/Colleague,

Heading into our 14th summer of the "Triple Threat Performer Intensive", we hope you will help us identify those children ages 9-16 years old who you feel would benefit from and be excited to be a part of this program. The dates are: July 6-July 17. This program is so much larger than the 3 disciplines of acting, dance and voice. Those are the tools used to help the children express themselves, grow in their confidence, open up their souls and find their passions, share in discovery with other children and the teaching professionals and use their imagination and explore the possibilities of who they are!

Full and partial scholarships are available based on financial need.

On The Palace website: www.palacestamford.org are the Overview, Registration/Permission/Photo Release Forms and Financial Aid form. Registration is open and space is limited to only 33 children.

We hope you will give your children and their families the gift of Making Art With a Purpose and help us to spread the word!

Best,

Carol Bryan
Director of Education
cbryan@palacestamford.org
203.517.3431